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The Pension Advisory Committee ( P.A.C.) is comprised of representatives  from, 
NSGEU 77, NSGEU 99, DFA, ADRP, the Board and DPMG. The committee normally 
meets approximately once every three months. During the period between May 
2015 to April/16, P.A.C met three times.  
 
In December 2015. Meghan Wagstaff joined P.A.C. as the DPMG alternate 
representative, replacing Carl Baillie. 
 
Updates were provided at each meeting regarding the Pension Plan’s assets and 
liabilities. The financial position was reviewed in terms of the going concern 
deficit and the solvency deficit. Other administrative matters were also discussed.   
 
There were discussions and consultations with employee groups regarding the 
proposed amendment to the interest crediting rate on contributions and to align 
the plan’s death benefit with the new Pension Benefits of Nova Scotia regulations. 
 
Detailed reports regarding the Dalhousie Pension Fund can be found 
at www.dal.ca/dept/pension/reports.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Margie Publicover, DPMG representative 
Meghan Wagstaff, DPMG representative - alternate 
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